
Notification of Resumption of Operation 

K31KK-D 

Facility ID 51374 

Kingsville-Alice, TX 
 

 

 Scripps Broadcasting Holdings LLC, licensee of K31KK-D, Kingsville-Alice, TX, hereby notifies 

the Commission that the station has resumed normal operation, effective April 25, 2024.  K31KK-D 

had been experiencing problems with its transmitter and had to cease operation on April 15, 2024, 

so that the transmitter could be replaced.  The replacement of the transmitter is now complete. 

 


